COMMISSION ON HIGHER EDUCATION

REGIONAL OFFICE III
ST

“ CHEDRO I

For  :ALL PRESIDENTS/HEADS/OFFICERS-IN-CHARGE OF STATE UNIVERSITIES
AND COLLEGES (SUCs) IN REGION il

CHEDRO-IIl MEMORANDUM
No. °®  series of 2024

Subject : CONSULTATION MEETING WITH SUCS THAT HAVE EXISTING LABORATORY
SCHOOLS

Date : January 18, 2024

This Office reiterates the call from the Office of the Executive Director (OED) for a Consultation
Meeting with SUCs that have existing laboratory schools in preparation for the submission of
the CHED Position Paper on SUCs who intend to have/or plan to have feeder programs in its
laboratory schools for their respective undergraduate programs, including but not limited to
engineering and maritime, as required by the House Committee on Basic Education.

The meeting shall be conducted virtually using the Microsoft Teams platform
(http://bit.ly/consultation-meeting-with-sucs) on Friday, January 19, 2024 at 02:00pm.

Should there be any queries/clarifications, the concerned staff may directly coordinate with
the Technical Division through telephone number (045) 402-6659 or email at
chedro3@ched.gov.ph.

For Tveryone’s information and cooperation.

MS. LORA L. YUSI
Officer-in-Charge
Office of the Director IV

Incl: As stated
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Republic of the Philippines
OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

COMMISSION ON HIGHER EDUCATION

MEMORANDUM FROM THE OFFICE OF THE EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR
No. , series of 2024

TO : TO ALL CHED REGIONAL DIRECTORS AND
OFFICERS-IN-CHARGE

SUBJECT : CONSULTATION MEETING WITH SUCS THAT HAVE EXISTING
LABORATORY SCHOOLS

DATE : 18 JANUARY 2024

The House Committee on Basic Education requires the CHED to submit a position paper on
SUCs who intend to have/or plan to have feeder programs in its laboratory schools for their
respective undergraduate programs, including but not limited to, engineering and maritime.

In this regard, the Office of the Executive Directoris calling for a Consultation Meeting with all
SUCs that have existing laboratory schools. The meeting will be held on Friday, 19 January
2024 at 2 p.m. via Microsoft Teams application, link as written below:

Microsoft Teams:

For your information and appropriate action please.

Thank you.

ATTY. CINDERELLA FILIPINA S. BENITEZ-JARO
Executive Director IV
Contact us: executivedirector@ched.gov.ph / (+63) 998-592-1880

Give us Feedback: https:/bit.ly/OEDCCSS
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